
WNNC
STEREO 1230 AM

Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Kermit;

1  2  3 Radio

February 20, 1996

"Total Radio for the Catawba Valley"

Congratulations - as per your letter, you did indeed receive WNNC
1230AM on February 12th, 1996 between 12 midnight and 12:30am. The
Morse Code identification was ours. We were happy to work with DXer's
across the country and glad that you can add us to your list of stations
received. Good luck, and please consider this confirmation of your
reception.

Sincerely,

Dave Lingafelt
General Manager

P 0. Box 940, Newton, NC 28658  phone 704/464-4041 fax 704/464-9662


